
From: Pondy, Kevin <pondyk@aging.sc.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/28/2017 10:36:07 AM
Subject: RE: Call we received

Catherine,
He is referring to a workflow application which helps us with receiving and distributing NGAs and will help with the 
payment request process.

It isn’t a system you would stand up there in the statehouse as it takes a server, training, rights, etc., nor do I see an 
obvious need there.
 
Though sometime in the future, we can see if the system here might be able to help with some workflows in your 
office.
 
Thank you,
 
  -Kevin
 

From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 10:26 AM
 
To: Pondy, Kevin 
Cc: Broome, Darryl ; Danny Varat ; Tori Beth Black 
Subject: Call we received
 
Good Morning Kevin,
 
I hope your sons tournament is going well.
 
We received a call from Hugh Wately at Carolina Office Systems. They mentioned the database that y’all 
implemented at LGOA and wanted to meet with us about similar options. I wanted to check that this was not refered 
to us based on something Danny or Darryl mentioned, because otherwise Tori Beth and I do not see a need for this. 
Thank you for the help clarifying.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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